Jones, Arnold

From: Vincent Franceschini [Vincent.Franceschini@hds.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2009 9:39 AM

To: secretary@snia.org

Cc: Jones, Arnold; susumu.suzuki.sp@hitachi.com

Subject: FW: (Answer) NOTICE: SNIA Request for Disclosure for SMI-S v1.3.0 rev 6
Importance: High

Phil,

Following the request from SNIA for Disclosure for SMI-S v1.3.0 rev 6, I would like to report
that both Hitachi Data Systems and Hitachi Ltd came to a conclusion that there are no patents
or applications to disclose for Storage Management Initiative Specification (SMI-S) version
1.3.0 rev 6.

Regards,

Vincent Franceschini
CTO Industry Standards and Initiatives, Technology Office HITACHI DATA SYSTEMS

: 433 (0)493 121 801 (Sophia-Antipolis)
: +33 (0)146 101 400 (Boulogne)

: 433 (©)147 619 424 (Boulogne)

: +33 (0)612 460 118 (International)

: +1 408 970 7995 (US+Int'l)

v1ncent franceschini@hds.com

S =T

This message and any attachment are proprietary and may be privileged or otherwise protected
from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you
have received this transmittal in error. In this case, any review, dissemination,
distribution, or copying of this transmittal is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this communication in error, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail and immediately
delete this message and all its attachments.

>----- Original Message-----

>From: arnold@snia.org [mailto:arnold@snia.org]

>Sent: samedi 21 fBffrier 2009 00:11

>To: Vincent Franceschini

>Subject: NOTICE: SNIA Request for Disclosure for SMI-S v1.3.0 rev 6

>

>Dear Hitachi Data Systems Representative,

>

>REQUEST FOR DISCLOSURE OF INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY CLAIMS
>

>The Board of Directors of the Storage Networking Industry Association (SNIA) hereby notifies
all Members and Participants that the SNIA Board intends to designate the Storage Management
Initiative Specification (SMI-S) version 1.3.0 rev 6 as SNIA Architecture for voluntary use
by the storage industry and for consideration by industry standards setting bodies.

>

>The specification, SMI-S v1.3.0 rev 6, and supporting documentation is available for Review
on the SNIA web site at http://www.snia.org/members/ip/request .

>

>The Review Period shall be the sixty (60) day period commencing on February 21, 2009, and
ending on April 21, 2009.




>
>Please see the letter (at the above URL) from the SNIA Secretary for additional details on
this request for disclosure.

>

>NOTE: If you have made a disclosure on a prior version of this specification you are still
required to make a disclosure on this version of the specification. Each request for
disclosure issued by the SNIA is independent of all prior requests for disclosure and should
be answered accordingly. If you have nothing to disclose, you need not respond to this

request.

>

>Thank you for your time and consideration.
>

>- Arnold

>___

>Arnold Jones

>Technical Council Managing Director

>Storage Networking Industry Association (SNIA) arnold@snia.org
>407-574-7273




